FOOTBALL FEDERATION OF BELIZE F.F.B
Formerly BN.F.4A 1980-2001
Affiliated to FIFA and CONCACAF
426 Hummingbird Highway, Belmopan City, P.Q. Box 1742 Belize City C.A.
Telephone # 822-3410/3717 Fax # 822-3377

E-mail: bzefederation(@gmail.com www.belizefootball.bz
Date: June 25, 2018
To: F.E.B. Affiliate Members
From: Earl Jones, General Secretary

Subject: IV Football Federation of Belize Extraordinary Congress

Dear Affiliate Members,

In accordance with art. 28 of the FFB Statutes, we are pleased to provide you with the
official notice of the IV FFB Extraordinary Congress to be held on Saturday, August 25,
2018 at 9:00 am.

Kindly note the following;:
1. VENUE
Date: August 25, 2018
Time: 9:00 am
Place: Princess Ramada (Belize City)
2. AGENDA
i.  FIFA Forward Projects
ii. 2017 Budget

iii. 2017 Audit Report
iv. 2017 Activity Report

3. DELEGATES

i.  Each Affiliate Member Association that is in good standing with the Federation
shall be allowed to be represented by three (3) delegates at the Congress. The
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delegates will be allowed to participate in the discussion, but will ONLY be
entitled to two (2) votes.

ii. The Premier League of Belize, if in good standing shall be allowed to be
represented by six (6) delegates at the Congress. The delegates will be allowed to
participate in the discussion and will be entitled to six (6) votes.

iii.  Each Affiliate Members shall submit the list of their delegates and a copy of their
identification card to the Secretariat no later than July 25, 2018. Delegates must
bring along proper identification to the Congress.

4. REGISTRATION:

The Federation will arrange and pay transportation for two (2) members of your
delegation from the Association, and six (6) members from the League to Belize City
and back to their respective Districts. The Associations will be responsible for their
(3rd) delegate.

5. DISPATCH OF OFFICIAL DOCUMENTS:

The agenda and other relevant documents will be forward 30 days before the meeting.

6. MISCELLANEOUS

If for any reason beyond our control the IV Extraordinary Congress is not assembled
on Saturday August 25, 2018, it will be assembled the following day at the same time
and place.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by e-mail to the Football Federation of Belize
via e-mail bzefederation@gmail.com. Thanks for your corporation as we look forward to
the Congress.

Earl Jones, JP
General Secretary

C/c: Mr. Sergio Chuc - President FFB.
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